
23 February 2021 

 

Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) – reference: 7993872 (OIR: 2021-180) 

I refer to your information request we received on 10 February 2021 for the following: 

Could you, or someone in council responsible for the project, please send me asap a 
copy of the present proposal, the economic justification, its review by PwC, and the 
staff who were involved in the development of the proposal. 

Council response regarding your request 

Please refer to the Council agenda paper for its meeting this Thursday 25 February 2021 with 
regards to the Kāpiti Gateway Project here: 
https://kapiticoast.infocouncil.biz/Open/2021/02/CO_20210225_AGN_2297_AT.htm#PDF2_ 
ReportName_9696 

Please refer to the PwC report here: 
https://kapiticoast.infocouncil.biz/Open/2021/02/CO_20210225_AGN_2297_AT.htm#PDF2_ 
ReportName_9696 

Please also refer to Appendix 4 of the Council agenda paper above for the Amended 
Economic Impact Assessment.  

Staff primarily involved in the development of the proposal are identified in the documents 
linked above. The project is being managed by Kāpiti Coast District Council’s Economic 
Development team.  

Ngā mihi 

Natasha Tod 
Group Manager Strategy, Growth and Recovery 
Te Kaiwhakahaere Roopu Rautaki, Te Tipuna me te Whakaoranga 
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